
            CHRISTMAS WREATH CANDLE HOLDER 
                (Re-issued for longer sales period)

BIG W takes product safety seriously and wishes to advise customers of a 
product recall on the following product:

DESCRIPTION: 
BIG W Christmas Wreath Candle Holder in four colours Pink and Gold Article 
number 689023; Green and Silver Article number 689054; White and Green 
Article number 609304; and Red and Green Article number 609303. The Article 
number can be found at the back of the box. 

This product was sold in BIG W stores nationally and online from 21 September 
2017 and this recall covers any sales of this product up to 15 February 2019.

DEFECT: The wreath surrounding the candle holder could catch fire and remain 
alight longer than permitted by the Consumer Protection Notice No.12 of 2011 - 
Permanent ban on combustible candle holders.

HAZARD: Potential burns or fire causing property damage, serious injury or 
death could occur.

ACTION REQUIRED: Customers should immediately cease using the product 
and return it to any BIG W store for a full refund. No proof of purchase is required.

BIG W apologises to its customers for any inconvenience caused by this recall.
For further information

Please direct all calls and any queries concerning this recall to Customer service 
on telephone: 1300 244 999
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